
As someone who has worked in venues, and has been involved in digital events I feel strongly that 
ensuring parties can make wi-fi provision as needed is an essential part of a digital economy. The UK 
is already a long way behind other countries in wi-fi access availability and this severely limits the 
effectiveness of the new digital tools and information sources that both government and private 
parties are producing. The liability on wi-fi providers in this bill is unreasonably heavy, and will lead 
to many small providers to shut down. 


